Memorandum

To:
Idaho School Bus Dealers
From:
Doug Scott, Director, Transportation Services

Date:
June 1, 2015
Re:
Idaho Basic Bus Bids
The specifications for Idaho’s Conventional, Transit FE, and Type A Basic Buses have been reviewed by all three manufacturers. They have met the approval of the Idaho Student Transportation Steering Committee and the State Department of Education Student Transportation Division. The purpose of these specifications is to set a maximum allowable reimbursement amount for each size bus listed in each set of specifications.  Without a maximum allowable reimbursement amount SDE will not be able to reimburse districts for the purchase of their school buses. 

SDE is asking that you provide us with a bid for each size school bus listed in the three sets of specifications to ensure our depreciation meets current requirements for bus purchases.  The enclosed bids must be in our office by 5:00 p.m. June 30, 2015.  We will open all bids on July 1, 2015. We will use the lowest bid meeting the specifications to set the maximum allowable reimbursement amount.

These bids are intended as “no purchase” bids, since SDE will not actually be purchasing school buses. 
We are also asking that you complete our option list by adding your current price for each of the options listed. We have also furnished an area on the options sheet to include your bid price for each size bus. 

We appreciate your assistance with our bidding process and your dedication to providing safe and economical transportation for Idaho’s school children. If you have any questions please contact Doug Scott or Alexandra McCann at 208-332-6851.               
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